
 
 
 
November 1, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear St. Philip Neri Family, 
 
In our continuing effort to support Catholic education, we are pleased to offer Catholic school subsidy to 
partially offset tuition cost for qualifying families who choose to provide a Catholic school education for 
their children. 
 
To qualify for Catholic school subsidy, a family must be active in and participate in the life of the parish 
(collectively, the “Active and Participating Parishioner Policy”): 
 

o Be a registered parishioner at St. Philip Neri (SPN) for a minimum of six months; 
o Participate in the life of the parish through attendance at weekly Mass and Holy Days of 

Obligation and devoting time to daily prayer;  
o Participate in the life of the parish by serving through active participation in at least one SPN 

ministry;  
o Financially support the parish by giving a portion of your financial resources to SPN through the 

use of weekly envelopes or other identifiable means. 
o A current 2020 Stewardship Commitment Card, distributed as part of SPN’s Annual Stewardship 

Renewal Program, must be on file in the Parish Office. 
 

If you meet the above criteria, St. Philip Neri will provide St. Anne Catholic School $1,025.00 per student 
towards their 2021/2022 school year’s tuition, thereby, reducing your tuition for the school year.  
 
To apply for Catholic school subsidy, you must complete and return the St. Philip Neri Church Catholic 
2021/2022 School Subsidy Application to the parish office by February 28, 2021.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Fr. Fabio Refosco, C.O. 
 


